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Office of Personnel Management’s (OPM) Report on Conference Expenses for Fiscal Year (FY) 2012 

In keeping with the Government’s efforts to safeguard Federal funds, OPM continues to focus on 

exercising discretion and judgment in incurring expenses related to conference sponsorship, conference 

hosting, or attendance of Federal employees at conferences sponsored or hosted by non-Federal 

entities.  Consequently, OPM strives to ensure:  1) conference expenses are appropriate, necessary, and 

managed in a manner that minimizes expense to taxpayers and 2) conference spending is reported in 

accordance with the Office of Management and Budget Memorandum M-12-12 to further the 

transparency of Agency operations to the public. 

The following is OPM’s report of conference expenses in excess of $100,000 for a single conference and 

OPM’s net conference spending for FY 2012. 

  

OIG Audits/Management Training Conference 

Location: Glen Allen, Virginia - Wyndham Virginia Crossings Hotel and Conference Center 

Date:  September 16, 2012 - September 20, 2012 

Purpose: Provided leadership, communication, and technical skills that have enhanced the execution 
of OIG's mission 

Number of Attendees - 81 

    

Items Amount 

Intra-Agency Agreement with HR Solutions Eastern Management Development 
Center (included Lodging, Training, and Food) $118,025 

Travel $24,295 

OIG Subtotal $142,320 

  OPM Net Conference Spending Exceeding $100,000 for FY 2012 $142,320  
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